
  
 
 
BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 11 October 2016                           Duty Head – P Cifelli 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
S2 Assembly 
 
Boroughmuir Legacy Photographs 
Just a reminder that all entries for the Legacy competition should be with Mr Thomson by 12.50 Friday 14th 
October. If you need any help please see Mr Thomson before then. Remember the photograph has to be of high 
quality and in a large format so that it can be enlarged.           R Thomson 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
 
S1-6 Donations:  Pupils in S4 are collecting donations of old clean scarves, gloves and hats to donate to 

Shelter Scotland to help the homeless in Edinburgh during winter. There will be boxes at the front of the 
atrium this week to hand in your donations. Thank you!                      M Downes 

 
S1-6 Gymnastics:  If you would you like to represent the school in the Edinburgh & Lothian Schools Regional 

Gymnastics Heats at Broughton High School on 11th December, please come to a meeting in the PE 
Dept at break on Thursday.  More information is available from Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-
ordinator.                                                                  T Segall 

 
S1-6 Girls Football:  Please note today's game against Castlebrae has been cancelled as Castlebrae are 

unable to field a team. Training will go ahead at Meggetland after school as usual.                    L Brown 
 
S2-3 Activity Week 2017 – Paris:  The final list of names for Paris will be displayed outside of room 2.06 on 

Wednesday. Please check to see if you have been selected and pick up a letter from room 2.06 either at 
lunchtime or after school. If you can no longer attend, you must speak to Mr Williams directly so a 
replacement can be found.           T Williams 

 
S2-3 Netball:  Training is cancelled this week due to staff availability.  It will be back on as normal after the 

holidays.                                          L Boag
    

S3-6 Lothian Schools Under-16 Badminton Championships:  Any badminton players interested in 
entering the Lothian Schools Under-16 Badminton Championships on 5th November should collect a 
form from outside Room 3.05.  This is for players born in 2001 or later.  The closing date for entries is 
24th October.  For more information please see Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator.       T Segall 

 
S3-4 Core PE:  Any pupil who has not chosen their PE column for after the October holiday, must come to 

the PE department asap and sign up.                   J Else 
 
S4-6 Duke of Edinburgh:  There will be a meeting for all students who have not completed their award at 

3.35 on Thursday.  The short session will include the updating of eDofE. Usernames and Passwords are 
not required for this.               S McFarlane 

 
S5-6 Festival of Social Science:  The Festival of Social Science aims to show S5/S6 pupils how they can 

combine an interest in maths and social science subjects at university.  The event is free, but sign-up is 
required.  It is on 11 November 2016, 14:00-16:30 at the University of Edinburgh, 50 George Square - 
Room G.06.  If interested contact Dr Gitit Kadar-Satat (gkadars@exseed.ed.ac.uk) for further 
information or to book your place, or speak to your Guidance teacher.                                    L Wallace 
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Dining Room Menu – TUESDAY - Staff can phone orders & have deliveries to the Staff Room 
Homemade Soup 
 Chicken Dish served with 

accompaniments 
Quorn Dish served with 
accompaniments  

Pasta King/Pizza/Baked Beans/ Pasta Pots 
Baked Potatoes/Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps/Panini–Various Fillings 
Home Baking, Fresh or Dried Fruit, Yoghurt, Drinks Selection,  
Yogurt, Extra Bread and Mixed Side Salad 

 
 
   If you have any special Dietary Requirements, please let the staff know and they will be happy to help 


